
 
Sent: 3/02/2017 4:52:18 PM 
Subject: pp0005/16  Dear Sir/Madam  As a resident living on Macpherson St Warriewood I will not support any rezoning applications noted on PP0005/16. The road networks surrounding the submissions are already in overload capacity will several more developments not yet finished. Existing planning controls should not be changed.  regards  John Mardon 


